NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

[bookmark: _GoBack]	PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held before the Township Board of the Township of Bruce on May 19, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the Bruce Township Offices located at 223 East Gates, Romeo, MI  48065 upon the Application for Industrial Facilities Exemption Certificate submitted by Distinguished Development, Inc.  A copy of the Application has been submitted to the Township Assessor and to the legislative body of each taxing unit which levies ad valorem property taxes in the Township of Bruce and which may be affected by the Application.  A copy of the Application is on file at the Township Offices and may be obtained during regular business hours.

							________________________________
							Susan Kraft,
							Bruce Township Clerk
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